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September 19th, 1927.

Harry Dahn, Esq.,
Manager, Capitol Theatre, 
Montreal, <"• ue •

Dear Mr. Dahn:-
As reçues ted in a letter from 

Mr. Alfred C. Janes of Toronto University, I am 
writing you to say that McGill University has not 
the slightest objection to having shown 1» «ontreai 
the film indicating the progress oî the University 
of Toronto. We rejoice with them in the growth 
they have attained.

Yours faithfully.

Principal.
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